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DISCLOSURE STATEMENT  

& NOTICE FOR  

FILING A COMPLAINT  
 
THE BODY ART LICENSE SIGNIFIES THAT STANDARDS HAVE BEEN MET 
FOR SANITATION OF EQUIPMENT AND FOR SAFETY OF PROCEDURES 
ONLY. 
 
As with any invasive procedure, body art procedures  have risks and can lead to 
possible health issues; some of which may include the following: 
 

 Pain, bleeding, swelling, infection, allergic reaction, scarring of the tattooing 

area, and nerve damage. 
 

In order to avoid any possible health issues, we strongly recommend that you 

listen to your tattooist/piercer and follow all aftercare instructions closely. 

If you have any concerns about your tattoo or piercing, contact you tattooist or piercer 

immediately.   

If you think that you have an infection or any type of illness caused by your tattoo or piercing, 

contact a physician immediately.  Failure to do so could result in serious injury, disease or 

possibly death. 

If you believe that you have an infection or have become ill as a result of you tattoo or 

piercing, please contact: 

 

 

Fargo Cass Public Health 
 (701) 241-1360  

1240 25th Street South 
 Fargo, ND 58103 

 


